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A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 4693 AS INTRODUCED 4-24-89

Under the Michigan Vehicle Code, dealers of vehicles required to be 
titled are required to apply for a new title within fifteen days after 
delivering a vehicle to a purchaser and are required to transfer or secure 
registration plates and a certificate of registration for the vehicle in the 
name of the purchaser. The bill would amend the code to include under 
the requirement persons engaged in the sale of vessels required to be numbered 
by the Marine Safety Act who were delivering boat trailers weighing less than 
2,500 pounds to a purchaser. The bill would also allow these persons to be 
issued temporary registration plates or markers for use by purchasers of boat 
trailers weighing less than 2,500 pounds. The bill would require the 
secretary of state’s office to designate the form to be used in the case of 
temporary registration plates or markers used for boat trailers.

MCL 257.217 and 257.226a
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